
Priory News 13th September 2024 

Dear Parents, 

This week in school, the children have been settling into the      

routines of our school. It has been great to see their positive      

attitudes towards their learning and new classes. 

Attached to this newsletter are the half-termly overviews for each 

year group. We hope you find them useful—they should give you 

an overview of what your child is learning in class this half-term. 

Next week is our Friends of Priory AGM. Friends of Priory are our 

PTA and they organise events and fund-raise to help all the chil-

dren in our school. Please do come along at 7.30pm next Wednes-

day — they are a friendly bunch and are always keen for more to 

join.  

We also have our Meet and Greet sessions  on Thursday. A letter 

with details about this event was sent out earlier this week. We 

look forward to seeing you at these sessions, which are a great way 

to find out more about the routines of your child’s class and year 

group. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Friends of Priory AGM 18th September 

Meet and Greet 19th September 

Flu Vaccinations 23rd September 

HT6 / AI6 Library Visit 24th September 

TH5 / MD4 Library Visit 26th September 

TS4 / EL4 Library Visit 1st October 

Harvest Assembly 3rd October 

SH5 / SB5 Library Visit 8th October 

AG3 / AN3 Library Visit 10th October 

BW3 Library Visit 15th October 

SB5 Class Assembly 16th October 

Year 6 Viking day 18th October 

TS4 Class Assembly 23rd October 

End of Half-Term 25th October 

Half-Term 28th October—1st November 

Parking 

At home-time, we have noticed that a number of parents are using 

the entrance to the school to park or turn their car round in. This is 

not a safe place to do this—for you, your car, and more importantly, 

our children. Please keep this clear at all times—we have children 

walking home here. Coaches returning back from trips also need to 

be able to access here too.  

Please also do not park on the yellow zig-zags. The zig-zags are 

there to keep the area around school clear of traffic (including at 

pick-up) so that it is safe for all our children. 

Visiting Feelings 

We started this term with a book called ‘Visiting Feelings’ in all 

classes. The children have enjoyed exploring the book—

creating art-work and writing poetry about feelings. Please 

enjoy some of the fantastic work they have created below. 



Year 6 Parents 

Apply for your child’s secondary school place by 

October 31st. 

A poster with information about this was sent 

home earlier this week. A copy can be found on our      

website too. 

Details of additional information / advice can be 

found on the poster opposite.  







Next Week’s Lunch Menu: 


